
 
COVID Safe Guidelines between CERES Venues and our Hirers.  
 
As we continue to navigate the situation with COVID-19, CERES is taking the necessary steps to 
protect the health and wellbeing of our community.  Along with COVID safe measures we are putting 
in place across the park, we are also asking our hirers to agree to the below to keep our park safe for 
all users.  
 
Increased sanitization 
We are cleaning venues and high-touch common areas more frequently and are providing 
complimentary sanitization products in our spaces. 
 
We are asking our hirers to be involved in cleaning their own high-touch areas such as tables and 
chairs prior to and after use.  
 
Prioritizing maxim number of people in our space 
We are closely following Government Guidelines on social distancing restrictions of 1 person per 4 
m2 and have worked out the maximum capacity of people allowed into each space.   
 
We are asking all hirers to adhere to the maximum number of people in each space so that their 
group can maintain a healthy physical distance from each other​.  
 
Behavioral signage 
New cleaning standards and capacity protocols will be reinforced with strategically-placed signage in 
all venues at CERES. 
 
We are asking our hirers to take notice of these friendly reminders when using the spaces at CERES.  
 
Record keeping for contact tracing  
To support contact tracing, we are keeping records (First name and phone number) of all our hirers 
for 28 days.  
 
We are asking our hirers to keep a record of all their attendees when using the spaces at CERES.  
 
And importantly, we ask that you don't visit the park if you have flu-like symptoms, have 
been tested for COVID and are waiting for the results OR have been in contact with a 
person who's had a confirmed case of COVID 19. 


